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ARUGULA GROWERS OF AMERICA HOSTING COOKING CONTEST AT COBBLESTONE FARMERS MARKET 

WINSTON-SALEM, N.C. – The Arugula Growers of America will host a cooking contest at the Cobblestone Farmers Market Aug. 31 at noon. The contest will require participants to execute creative recipes that feature arugula, a leaf vegetable commonly used in salads, as a primary ingredient. The AGA will reward one winner with a $500 gift card to the Cobblestone Farmers Market in Winston-Salem, North Carolina, and a guided tour of Harrington Farm, a family-run arugula farm in Clemmons, North Carolina. 

“Arugula has a bad reputation for being bitter and tart,” said Maya Johnson, the AGA’s director of outreach and event coordination. “We hope to show the Winston-Salem community that arugula can be more than that. It can go in almost any recipe.”

Members of the AGA plan to use this event to emphasize arugula’s health benefits and versatility. They also hope this event will raise support for arugula farmers local to the greater Forsyth County area. The AGA plans to hold similar events throughout the nation, to increase sales for arugula farmers everywhere. 


The Cobblestone Farmers Market is a weekly market with dozens of local vendors located at 1007 Marshall St. SW. Winston-Salem, NC 27101. 
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The AGA was founded in 1988 with the mission of furthering healthy eating initiatives 

and raising fresh produce sales for arugula farmers. Its headquarters is located at 3208 Salinas Ave. Tempe, AZ 85280. Those interested in the AGA’s mission may contact the AGA
at 480-359-2188.
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